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The following information applies to applications for the 2020-21 cohort of
postdoctoral fellows. The application cycle for this cohort will open on September
30, 2019 and will close on January 13, 2020.

The Program on Democracy and the Internet brings promising new scholars to
Stanford University for 1 year appointments as postdoctoral fellows, with potential
for extension.  

Each fellow will be affiliated with the Program on Democracy and the Internet and
potentially a department or school at Stanford University. Each fellow will
collaborate with one of the PDI faculty on PDI research relevant to their field of
study and current line of scholarship. The fellows will spend 20 percent of their
time working on their own research and 80 percent assisting in the research of one
of the PDI directors.  For examples of past work, see the publications page.  In
addition, fellows may be asked to coordinate speaker series and seminars.

[…]

Source: Program on Democracy and the Internet – Postdoctoral Fellowship – Stanford PACS

https://pacscenter.stanford.edu/research/project-on-democracy-and-the-internet/publications/
https://pacscenter.stanford.edu/research/program-on-democracy-and-the-internet/pdi-post-doctoral-fellowship/

